
Christmas Gifts

The end of term is nearly upon us. Each Christmas you are generous with your gifts.
However, we realise that with the rising cost of living, buying for us might mean spending
less on your own families. We would much rather you have a lovely Christmas with your
children and loved ones. You show us appreciation all year round by being so supportive and
helping your child with their reading and homework. If your child is keen to give a gift then
please encourage them to make a card or draw a picture.

As always, please contact us if you are in need of any help and we will try to be of
assistance.

Best wishes,

Julie Le Feuvre

Head of School


